
School Board CIP Question #: 11 
 

ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: March 11, 2021  
 
TO: Members of the School Board 
 
VIA: Dr. Francisco Durán, Superintendent 
 
FROM: Jeffrey Chambers, Director, Design and Construction 
  
 
CIP QUESTION:  When do we need to decide 1300 versus 1800 seats (or something in 
between)? Can we fit 1800 option seats plus CTE labs in the space available? 
 
 
RESPONSE: We have directed the design team to focus on the budget of $184M for the site 
and to fit as many seats in the new building as we are able to include.  The Board will have 
information on cost and capacity by the end of this work. 
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